
 

Reception Mother’s Day 2018-19 

 

Year 5 Space Workshop 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 5 were lucky enough to 
have a virtual visit from 
The Royal Observatory in 

November which helped bring 
their science topic to life. 

 

The pupils learned all about 
why the Earth orbits the 

sun, why the moon orbits the 
Earth and to never look at 

the sun! 
 

The pupils were then able to 
apply this to their learning to 

understand day and night how 
the earth rotates on its axis.  


